
City Of Oak Harbor

The Staysail RV Park will permanently close this fall to 
make room for Windjammer Park improvements. 

Last year, the City of Oak Harbor worked with the 
community to create a plan for updating Windjammer 
Park in coordination with a Community Advisory 
Group. The City found that modernizing the RV Park 
would require the City to greatly reduce the number 
of RV stalls provided. City Council and the Community 
Advisory Group recommended removing the RV Park 
to make room for a gateway pavilion, restrooms, 
basketball courts, a large kitchen, and more.

Questions? Contact us: treatmentplant@oakharbor.org | 360-914-7000

Want to learn more about the Windjammer Park design? Visit www.oakharborcleanwater.org/Park

Windjammer Park: Phase 1 Update

Overview look at the future public plaza 
and surrounding areas, including the 
splash park and nature playground.

FLIP OVER  
TO SEE MORE 

DETAILS

Staysail RV Park will close this fall.

Windjammer Park improvements on the way!

STAYSAIL RV PARK CLOSING OCTOBER 15, 2017
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City Of Oak Harbor |  Windjammer Park: Phase 1 Update

A look at the new 
Windjammer Park
The project team has been busy 
working to incorporate community 
feedback and preferences into the 
updated park design.

The western kitchen (shown 
here) will have space for two 
small gatherings or one large 
gathering. An additional, 
smaller kitchen will be located 
near the Clean Water Facility.

The splash park and nature play area in the southeast 
corner of the park, looking towards Oak Harbor Bay. 

Windjammer Park timeline

DEC 2015 - JUNE 2016

JULY 2016 - DEC 2017

2018

 

 

 

Windjammer Park Integration Plan
City Council adopts Plan in June 2016
5 Community Advisory Group  
meetings
2 open houses
Ongoing updates to City Council 
and boards/commissions

Design
Phase 1 design complete in fall 2017
2 open houses
Ongoing updates to City Council 
and boards/commissions
Staysail RV Park closes October 2017

Construction
Ongoing updates to City Council, 
boards/commissions, and the public

The public plaza located between the splash park and 
the new Clean Water Facility. 

Map of Phase 1 Windjammer Park updates.

Questions? Contact us: treatmentplant@oakharbor.org | 360-914-7000

Want to learn more about the Windjammer Park design? Visit www.oakharborcleanwater.org/Park 


